
 

Distance Learning Newsletter 

In the support of our Loudoun county public school kids, we are excited to 
start distance learning sessions at Vision Montessori. The objective of 
these sessions will be to provide classroom like environment for the 
children attending kindergarten through 5th grade distance learning 
program at LCPS. While at VM, children will login and attend the online 
LCPS classes and work independently on completing assignments/ 
homework given by their teachers, the VM staff will monitor their work and 
help them get through the school day. The timings of the sessions will 
mirror the LCPS schedule for respective grades for each student. 

Reminder: 

May 9th – Mother’s Day 

May 3rd – 7th Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 31st – Memorial Day (School closed) 

 

Birthday(s): 

May 6th – Divya 

May 18th – Sreehitha 

 

Clothing:  

Please be aware that we still go outside. Please make sure that  
your children have appropriate attire for the outdoors. In addition, please  
check to see that extra clothes are correct size and weather  
appropriate. (All labeled with child’s name)  
 
Note: This is a NUT FREE school. Please refrain from sending in (any kind 
of nuts) to school with your child, remember their safety comes first. 
  
Acknowledgment:  



We want to thank all of you for sharing your children with us this year. 
Please continue to help your child/children with lesson taught at school, as 
repetition is the key to success! “Repetition is the secret of perfection!” 
Maria Montessori. 
  

 


